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Annual
Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA)

Notification

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

In accordance with the federal regulations of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), 
school districts are mandated to inform you annually of our compliance with the regulation.

The Green Hills School has conducted regulatory AHERA inspections and has also developed the required 
Management Plan for Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM). As required by said AHERA regulations, since 
July of 1989, a three year re-inspection will be conducted in the fall of 2022 by an accredited inspection firm. The 
Green Township School District is currently under contract with environmental consultant Partner Engineering and 
Science, Inc. for all of our AHERA needs and services.

The Asbestos Management Plan, previous three year re-inspection and six month surveillance reports are 
available for review within the Main Office of the school building.

Should you have any questions regarding asbestos please contact the Director of Facilities in the Buildings 
& Grounds Dept. at (973) 300-3800. Thank you.

Sincerely, 
Drew J. Vanderzee    CEFM 
September 14, 2023


